KQTV

The Northwest Television Company
Telephone 573-4121 FORT DODGE, IOWA Warden Building
July 27, 1965

Dear Carl,

This letter is verification of receipt of your letter
of the 23rd pertaining to reception of our signal on the
same date.

To answer your query, no we have had no previous re-
ports from your area.

This is pretty good DX, considering that we are an
UHF channel and also that we are directional, broadcasting
primarily northwest and southeast of Fort Dodge, with our
main lobe to the northwest,

I might mention in passing that on June 2, 1964, 1
fired up my parents Tv over by Celwein, Iowa, and Received
WESH-TV, Daytona Beach, Florida. These skip conditions
are wierd sometimes,

However, glad to hear from you, OM, maybe we can
»~0 sometime,

73
(WPEWU) Jon D. Byerly, Ass't Engineer

KTV, Fort Dodge
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